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SELECTMEN TO HOLD PUBLIC HEARING FOR ONE HUNDRED (100) PERCENT 
DESIGN OF THE WASHINGTON STREET (Town Center Lights) 

 
(Holliston, MA February 2, 2017) – The Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on 
Wednesday, February 15, 2017 at 8:00p.m. Room 105, Holliston Town Hall.  The purpose of 
this Public Hearing will be for the Board to review the one hundred (100) percent completed 
design plans and work as prepared by McMahon Associates, for the Washington Street 
signalization project and to receive public input on those plans.  The public, residents, business 
owners and citizens are welcome to attend and participate in the review of these plans.  
Comments will also be received in writing at the Office of the Board of Selectmen until Friday, 
February 24, 2017 at 1:00p.m. 
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